
CAMBRIDGE

Special Offer: 
St Giles Cambridge/New School of English

We are pleased to announce a new special offer at 
our recently acquired school in Cambridge. 

Throughout the rest of 2017 we will be working 
to refurbish and rebrand the school, ready for its 

relaunch as St Giles Cambridge in early 2018. Until 
then, the school will continue to offer courses under 

the New School of English brand.

We are pleased to offer our partners a generous 30% 
discount on any courses booked during this period of 
transition! This offer is valid from the 8th August 2017 

until the 31st January 2018.

30% discount on all courses

Offer Terms and Conditions:
•	 This offer is valid on any booking made at the New School of English/St Giles 

Cambridge before the 31st January 2018.
•	 The discounts offered apply to gross tuition fees only (i.e. not accommodation or 

any other charges).
•	 The discount offered is valid on any group course.
•	 These offers cannot be used in conjunction with any other offers from St Giles 

International.


